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DATE:  

  

November 9, 2020 

TO:     Federal Agency Drug Program Coordinators, Federal Medical Review Officers,   

    

  

Federal Partners  

FROM:   

  

Ron Flegel, B.S., MT (ASCP), M.S.   

Director, Division of Workplace Programs  

Center for Substance Abuse Prevention      

SUBJECT:  2020 Election and Changes in State Drug Laws  

  

While several states have made changes to their State drug laws during this year's election, I 

would like to reiterate, that there have been no changes to the drug testing panel under the federal 

Drug-Free Workplace Program (DFWP).  The DFWP (as established under Executive Order 

12564, Public Law 100-71 and the Mandatory Guidelines) will continue to test for Schedule I 

and Schedule II controlled substances at the established cut off levels listed in the Mandatory 

Guidelines.  
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